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Dr. Michael Hill

Hello! My name is Michael Hill and I am one of the
chiropractors at Spines At The Line Chiropractic

Center in Lambertville, MI.



I grew up down the street in Ottawa Lake and
went to Whiteford High School. After that I got a
bachelor’s degree in Movement Science before

heading off to chiropractic school.



I received my doctorate in chiropractic from
Sherman College of Chiropractic in Spartanburg,

South Carolina. This is where I met my wife Dr.
Pam! Since returning home to Michigan, we

opened up our business and have been practicing
chiropractic here since we opened up on October

1, 2018.



Outside of chiropractic I enjoy playing basketball
year round and beach volleyball during the

summer. I have a wide range of interests including
television shows, seeing new movies at the

theater, cooking, watching sports, and a handful
of fandoms.




Dr. Pamela Kratochwill

 I am Pamela Kratochwill and I am a Webster
certified Chiropractor at Spines at The Line

Chiropractic Center located in Lambertville, MI.
Webster technique is specific to woman who are

pregnant or trying to get pregnant. 



I graduated from Sherman College of
Chiropractic in 2018 and have been practicing

along side my husband Dr. Michael since October
of 2018. I absolutely love that I get to improve the

health of individuals of all ages through a better
functioning nervous system whether they are 9

days old or 90 years old. 



In my spare time I am a huge foodie and love to
try new cuisine sometimes cooking it myself. I also
enjoy a great book especially while sitting on the
beach. Traveling and seeing the world is a huge
passion of mine. I cannot wait to see where my

next vacation bring me



I have over 15 years experience in the
administrative medical field.

After visiting a natural Dr. I became
interested in learning about holistic health

options.
In 2016 I became a natural wellness

advocate educating and coaching on
natural alternatives for physical and

emotional health.
Recently adding various detoxing

methods as a starting point for those
wanting to begin a natural journey.

 Dr. Pam and I crossed paths in 2019 and
I’ve been a Spines At The Line patient

ever since.
I love spending time with my son and

daughter and the 5 grandchildren they’ve
blessed me with. I’m active in volunteering

at my church and enjoy refurbishing
furniture, decorating and making

cheesecakes.



 I’ve learned life doesn’t slow when you
get older, but each moment becomes a

cherished memory.



 I look forward to serving you along with
Dr. Michael and Dr. Pam as well as learning
more about how chiropractic helps us all

naturally.





Becky Wright,
Chiropractic Assistant


